Bay City Flyers Monthly Meeting
5 August 2023

0900 meeting commenced with Joe Barzyz leading the pledge of allegiance and a moment of silence for for
Mike Diesu and Ted Quigley.

Treasurer, Mike Sperato presented the financial statistics. He indicated that the club is approx $13,000 less
than last year because of a few large purchases, i.e. new lawn mower, AED machine, club trainers. He also
indicated that soon an audit will have to be done. Nobody has ever wanted to see the details of his reports.

OLD BUSINESS

New mower is on site now

Updated By-laws have been posted.

AED will arrive within a week or two.

Reminder to all members to display their club IDs at all times.

Treasurer encouraged early annual dues payments due to low financial balance.
FRIA status was approved for the field.

NEW BUSINESS

President Houck covered the expenses for the maintenance and preservation of the field structures. A cost
of approx. $3,000.00 was proposed to complete the projects. A motion was made by Werner Keil to
approve the expenses and the motion was seconded by Andy Reeves. The vote for the projects was
unanimous.

Work is still in progress for the field orientation package for new members. Suggestions were encouraged
by V.P. Andruss.

We are still looking for a secretary to handle the clubs business.

The BCF sign on Hwy 52 is down. Quotes will have to be obtained to replace it.

Ongoing hog damage: Trapping seems ineffective. Third party help cannot be used per SWFWMD.
President Houck will investigate a hunt instead of trapping.

Administrative assistance by club members will be required for the potential hog hunt.

Greg Baggerly indicated the IMAC event is cancelled due to runway damage.

Next event will be the swap met in October.

erner Keil recommended multiple pallets of sod to repair field damage.

0935 Joe Barzyz made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Pete Rundell.

Minutes respectfully prepared and submitted by:
George Andruss, V.P. BCF



